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29
th

 November 2013 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the review of the school Behaviour policy, it is now time to review the current 
Anti-Bullying Policy. The children, staff and governors have been invited to offer their 
thoughts and suggestions about the current policy in order to shape the new one. It is 
also important that parents and carers are part of the review. 
 
Attached to this letter is a simple survey in a similar format to the behaviour survey with 
spaces for you to write your responses. The replies school received about the 
behaviour policy were very informative and were used to revise elements of the 
rewards and sanctions that school used. It is hoped that responses will be as 
informative on this occasion. 
 
Our current school policy is available on the school website 
www.capenhurstcep.cheshire.sch.uk for you to review. If you have any additional 
comments or feedback on the policy as it stands that aren’t addressed through the 
questions on the survey, please feel free to add them to your form. 
 
I look forward to reading your replies and hope that many of you feel able to take part in 
this survey. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Green 
Head Teacher 
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